
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING ON TEKONSHA TOWNSHIP 

BUDGET FOR 2024-2025 

 
 

The Tekonsha Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed Township budget for 

the fiscal year 2024-25 and budget amendments for the fiscal year 2023-2024 on Thursday March 

29th, 2024 at 6:00 pm at the Township Hall located at 166 Spires Parkway, Tekonsha, Michigan. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at 166 Spires Parkway, 

Tekonsha, Michigan 

 

Persons with special needs as defined by the Americans with Disabilities Act should contact the 

clerk’s office at 517-767-3366. 

 
 

 

 


